
20th Annual Brain Conference – Cancelled 
 
Greetings, 
It has been with much deliberation from our committee for the Community Collaborative 
Conference what to do as we considered options for this year's 20th Annual Brain Conference but 
determining the most appropriate action while adjusting to meet the unique needs and 
circumstances of these times. With saddened regards, our only option is to cancel this year's 
conference. 
 
We acknowledge the disruption and hardship this may be causing so many and the last thing we 
want is to cause more financial strain on people, but we perceive the conference registrations will 
be impacted. We are hoping to continue next years conference in August 2021. 
 


